
 
 

Local Residents Public Meeting 
Wednesday 29th March 2023 

7PM-9PM 
Bournemouth School for Girls 

Arts Hall (Entrance via East Way) 
 

Agenda: 
 
Item 1: Introductions 
 
Item 2: Marc Griffin, Programme Manager BCP Council, talks about the 
Transforming Travel Programme  
 
Item 3: Further updates, including reading of accounts, local councillors’ 
news and response to public questions 

 
 

If you are a resident of 
Throop, Muscliff, Strouden, Townsend or Holdenhurst: 

 
YOU ARE A MEMBER OF THE FORUM 

 
www.tmsthareaforum.info 

 


